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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

November 22, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2022-0191 – Niagara Reinforcement Limited Partnership (NRLP) – Application for 2023 

Transmission Revenue Requirement – Draft Decision and Order 

Hydro One Networks Inc. on behalf of NRLP has no comments relating to the draft of the decision for NRLP’s 

Application for 2023 Transmission Revenue Requirement, sent by the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) on 

November 15, 2022. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Burke 

 

 


